rror: I

Sent: 02 September 2020 22:15
To: Michael Brodie <Mlichael.Brodie@phe.gov.uk>

Cc:_@dhsc.gov.uk

Subject: Investigation into breach of Tobacco & Related Products Regulations

Dear Michael,

| trust this email finds you well.

| am writing to you with regards to the presence on the market of tobacco products with a
menthol characterising flavour which potentially breach the Tobacco & Related Products
Regulations (2016) and the investigation into these products being led by Public Health England.
Please find attached a letter outlining in more detail our latest concerns on this matter (dated 3
September), as well as our previous correspondence on this issue with PHE. | would be grateful

to hear back from you on this issue. Please do let me know if we can provide any further
information.

Kind regards,

-
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Confidentiality
Notice: The information in this document and attachments is confidential and may also be legally
privileged. It is intended only for the use of the named recipient. Internet communications are
not secure and therefore British American Tobacco does not accept legal responsibility for the
contents of this message. If you are not the intended recipient, please notify us immediately and
then delete this document. Do not disclose the contents of this document to any other person,
nor take any copies. Violation of this notice may be unlawful.
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